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Chamber Endorses Incumbent Mashburn for Vacaville City Council 

 
The Vacaville Chamber of Commerce Board of Directors has opted to endorse Mitch Mashburn 

for Vacaville City Council. The decision to endorse one candidate for two available seats 

followed a community candidate forum hosted by the Vacaville Business and Community 

Political Action Committee. 

Incumbent Mashburn will implement policy and direction with a keen vision for ensuring 

Vacaville remains a safe place to live. Mashburn prioritizes investment in our community’s first 

responders and public facilities to create an attractive canvas for economic development. Further, 

he participates in and encourages community service. Mashburn will continue to represent the 

businesses and residents well. 

For more information about the Vacaville Chamber and its endorsements for the November 2018 

General Election, contact Chairman of the Board Scott Pardini at 707-448-6424. 
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